
 

 

 

Circular No: 2021-22/32      Date: 03 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from Sankalp! 

You may be aware that Coding is the process of creating instructions for computers using 

programming languages. It is used to create the websites, apps, graphics, animation etc. Coding 

is focused on building critical thinking, computational skills, problem-solving skills, creativity 

and hands-on exposure to new technologies. In keeping with the NEP 2020, the introduction of 

these courses aims to build next-generation skills in students. 

As recommended in NEP 2020, CBSE introduced Coding in its affiliated schools from the 

academic year 2021-22. At Sankalp we always strive to give best exposure to our students in 

the latest developments of the industry. As schools are opening gradually for physical classes, 

we are planning to introduce Coding in our school from 14 November 2021.  

To impart training to our students on Coding we have partnered with Whitehat Jr which is one 

of the most premier coding training platforms. As per our plan coding classes will be conducted 

for the students physically in the school computer lab by the Coding experts from Whitehat Jr. 

As a pilot project we are planning to start the programme for classes VIII and IX, which will be 

extended to all the classes in the coming year. 

  

With regards 

 

 

Pradipta Kishore Panigrahy 

Principal 


